Dear Parents and Guardians.

After much discussion with our administration and staff as well as collaboration with administrators from regional schools to determine best practice and put solutions in place that best meet the needs of the Hoosic Valley Learning Community, we will not be giving traditional numerical grades while classes are cancelled due to the pandemic. Our main goal during this event is to make sure our students continue to learn. Instead of numerical grades, we will be implementing the following grading system for all assignments.

Evidence of Learning: Student has demonstrated learning based off of the curriculum that was taught and assigned

or

Not yet learned: Student has not completed the assignment or work has not demonstrated learning of the curriculum. Students will have an opportunity to resubmit work to demonstrate learning

College in the High School courses may still need to receive a Letter grade sent to the colleges

Should our closure be extended, student work will continue to be assessed in this way. Further guidance on grading will be forthcoming as the rest of the year's schedule becomes clearer.

Thank you,

Eric Papandrea Hoosic Valley Jr-Sr High School Principal